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School Uniform 
As you are aware, we have changed from selling uniform on site to an external company, Skoolkit in Havant.  
However, we do still have some uniform in stock and these are available at a lower price: 

 PE T-shirts in sizes 24”, 28” and 30”: £5.25 – retailing at £5.75 in Skoolkit 

 Polo shirts in size 30” £6.60 retailing at £9.10 in Skoolkit 

 1 x 32" polo shirt - £6.60 retailing at £9.25 in Skoolkit 

 Sweatshirts in sizes 22” and 24" - £8.50 retailing at £8.99 and £9.99 in Skoolkit 

 Cardigans in size 24” £10.60 retailing at £11.75 in Skoolkit 

 Cardigans in size 30” £10.60 retailing at £12.45 in Skoolkit 

If you wish to purchase any of these items, these are available from the school office.  Please note that once 
these items have gone, we will not be replacing them. 

Class Photographs 
If you wish to purchase your child’s class photograph, the deadline for returning this to school, together with 
the appropriate payment is Tuesday 11 June.  Late orders (after this date) will incur a £5 surcharge by the 
photographic company. Please make your cheque payable to the photographic company and not to the 
school.  Payee information is stated on the order form.  Correct money only must be included as change will 
not be given.  Please do not send any monies owing to the school with your photograph order as we act as 
agents only, and do not open the envelopes.  

You may also pay for these online – please see proof card for details. 

Beehive Meeting:  Thursday 13 June  
There will be a short meeting at 6.15pm on Thursday 13 June.  This meeting will be to discuss issues and future 
developments.  We will also briefly discuss finances and any staff training that is required.  Please do come along. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company 
called Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence 
securely. To get the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  
If your child is unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  Week 1 
Next week Woodpeckers’ Class will have forest school on Wednesday afternoon and Wagtails’ Class on 
Thursday Morning and Owls’ class on Thursday afternoon.  Please can you ensure that you send in their forest 
school clothing.   A reminder that we have aligned your child’s class with the lunch week menu. 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 1. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm

